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It’s been another great month of 
baptizing people and seeing them 
filled with the Holy Spirit. While 
we have given our complete 
focus to reaching the Vietnamese 
people, God has also sent us many 
people from other nations for  a 
short time before they return 
back to their home nations. As 
of this month, we have been able 
to baptize people in Jesus’ name 
and see them filled with the Spirit 
from thirteen  different nations! 
God has continued to bless our 
Sunday school class with more 
children. He has sent us some 
Vietnamese orphans to attend 
class and we are so thankful to be 
able to teach them about Jesus!

~ Josh & Ashleigh Barsotti

At our Brasilândia location, two 
people were baptized in Jesus’ 

name, and two 
r e c e i v e d 

the Holy 
G h o s t ! 
At our 
centra l 
c h u r c h 

locat ion 
in the center 

o f the city of São 

Paulo, five were baptized in Jesus’ 
name, and one received the Holy 
Ghost! In the city of Sumaré, at a 
church that your giving helped start 
just two years ago when we got 
back on the field from deputation, 
seven were baptized in Jesus’ 
name and six were filled with the 
Holy Ghost!

~ Aaron & Tiffany Anderson

With great joy I testify of what 
God did in our 
Strong Ipun 
T o w e r 
Church.
First, to 
God be 
the glory 
for His 
b l e s s i n g s 
at our harvest 
party. Our harvest feast was a 
success with thirty-three souls 
baptized in water in the name of our 
Lord Jesus Christ and an estimated 
attendance of 450 people. It was a 
day full of challenges but we made 
it.

~ Jayson & Nellie Long

During the recent family camp, 
one of the new families included 

a man who did 
not hinder the 

family’s church 
involvement 
but was an 
u n b e l i e v e r 
and did not 

p a r t i c i p a t e . 
Nevertheless, he 

agreed to accompany 
the family to the camp. During the 
first service, he stayed in his room. 
The next night, he sat in an adjoining 
room and listened to the service 
through the wall. The third evening, 
he sat at the back by the door. As 
the service progressed, he began 
to clap and worship with others, 
and when the invitation was given 
for us all to come to the front, he 
joined us. He received his personal 
Pentecostal experience that night, 
his seventy-first birthday, and was 
baptized in Jesus’ name the next 
night along with his grandson (who 
received the Holy Spirit the first 
night) and granddaughter – as well 
as two other adults and four young 
people who had received the gift 
of God’s Spirit. What an amazing 
opportunity to be a part of this 
great week!

~ Carl & Bethany Sledge

More at www.globalmissions.com
@UPCIMissions 

Vietnam Berlin

Brazil

Nicaragua



Monthly Project Highlights

$10,000 ETHIOPIA BIBLE SCHOOL BUILDING
Ethiopia is in need of $10,000 to purchase property to 
build a Bible school. One of our most urgent needs in 
Ethiopia is an apostle training center.
Project #: GMGP.1100.2202

To give, reference the appropriate 
project # and send to: 

Global Missions 
36 Research Park Court 

Weldon Spring, MO 63304 
p: 636-229-7900

PASTORS & WIVES SEMINAR IN SOUTH KOREA
Missionary E.J. Kim, in South Korea, is requesting 
$5,000 for the pastors and pastor’s wives seminar 
taught by Brother David K. Bernard. They are 
needing funds for seventeen rooms of hotel lodging 
for three nights.
Project #: GMGP.5035.2201


